
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Terri Vasquez,  Principal  
Date:  December 10, 2018 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
ENROLLMENT (460): 
AM Kindergarten: 41 (2 SPDC)  Pre-First: 15 
ELL Kindergarten (AM): 14   1st Grade: 93 (1 SPDC) 
PM Kindergarten:  38    2nd Grade:  84 (2 SPDC) 
Special Day (COSSA): 15   3rd Grade:  78 (6 SPDC)   
      4th Grade: 96 (4 SPDC) 
 
VETERANS DAY PROGRAM:  On November 8th, our students performed patriotic songs and read 
poems for the Veterans in attendance.  Boy Scout Troop #409 presented the flags and led the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  After the program, each student personally thanked the Veterans.   
     
PTO FALL FESTIVAL:  The PTO held their Fall Festival on November 10th.  There were games for all 

ages, great prizes, a pizza and green salad dinner, a “sweets” shoppe, and an exciting raffle table filled 
with amazing items.  The PTO made over $12,500 this year! 
     
 
     
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CHRISTMAS WISH TREE:  The school district food drive will end on December 13th and food 
boxes will be prepared after school to be distributed to families in the evening.  The food boxes 
will be organized by Homedale Middle School AVID students and other student organizations in 
the district.  The Caldwell Basque Charities will arrive on the evening of December 12th with a 
variety of frozen meats for the food boxes.  Wish Tree gifts will be delivered on December 22nd 
by the Homedale Fire Department, Homedale Police Department, and Homedale Ambulance.  
Mrs. Randee Garrett heads this project with help from the all HSD students’ food drive and 
community donations.  Silverhawk Realty Christmas Angels will be taking two children shopping, 
and the Homedale Police Department is participating in “Cops and Kids” by taking four students. 
Other families and businesses have “adopted” families and will provide them with food and 
gifts.  This year we have 64 families that will receive food boxes and wish tree gifts.  In the past 
we have typically had around 55 families in need.    

 
                              
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
December  3-13  – MAP Testing, IRI, and Benchmark Assessments 
December 6 – Christmas Programs (3rd & 4th Grades) 
December 20 – Classroom Christmas Parties 


